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I am strongly opposed to this bill, as voting by mail has been proven to increase voter 

turnout, and is therefore beneficial to democracy. I see no reason to end such a 

convenience, aside from claims that it somehow causes fraud, which to my 

understanding are nothing more than "conspiracy theories" with no credible evidence 

to support them. While I believe it's unlikely this will pass, the fact that such an 

unreasonable bill is being proposed at all is frankly quite disappointing. 


